
Welcome to our Lottery for 2024!
You have a chance to win £100 and £50 every month!

The Burton Lazars Lottery has now been running for well over 10 years, and the money
raised has been used to significantly improve the facilities at the Hall.

We need your help so that we can continue to provide this community with one of the 
most popular Village Halls in the area. All you have to do is pay £25 before the end of 
January 2024 and you will automatically be entered into the monthly draw – and you 
can buy as many tickets as you like.

Please fill in the application form below and return to Ian Pengelly (1 Child Close, or by 
email to ianpengelly@burtonlazars.com), or to Stuart Adlington (11 New Road) before 
the end of January (Please email confirmation if paying by BACS). The first draw will take
place at the Coffee Morning on Saturday, 3rd February 2024.  

Thank you for your continuing support – and Good Luck!

THE BURTON LAZARS LOTTERY 2024

NAME:…………………………………………………………….TELEPHONE:……………………………………………

 

ADDRESS:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
PLEASE RESERVE ME …………... TICKETS IN THE BURTON LAZARS LOTTERY2024

I ENCLOSE BACS/CASH/CHEQUE FOR£..............(BACS preferred if possible) 

BACS details - Sort Code:  40-32-14 Acct No: 60200514  Cheques payable to ‘Burton Lazars Village Hall’   

SIGNED:....................................          email address:.......................................................

Licence Registration No. 584   Promoter: Stuart Adlington, 11 New Road, BurtonLazars, LE14 2UU


